

# 2023-02-14 - Anuket: Topics for Orinoco release of Anuket Reference Model

## Topic Leader(s)

- [Walter Kozlowski](#)
- [Jon Mechling](#)
- [Tomas Fredberg](#)
- [Petar Torre](#)

## Topic Description

60m, [Walter Kozlowski](#) [Jon Mechling](#) [Tomas Fredberg](#) [Petar Torre](#)

Discuss current topics for Orinoco release of Anuket Reference Model (including Introduce AF\_XDP, Security HW assist), collect feedback and suggestions of additional topics.

## Topic Overview

The current plan for the Orinoco release of the Reference Model (RM) specification include:

- Reference Model status and plans – Walter Kozlowski (Telstra)
- Areas of potential collaboration with ODIM regarding Infrastructure Management – Jon Mechling (HPE)
- Possible alignment with ORAN WG6 – Tomas Fredberg (Ericsson)
- In Chapter 3 introduce AF\_XDP – Petar Torre (Intel)
- Any other ideas?

The goal of this session is to gather feedback on these topics, to discuss potential of the inclusion of other topics, and to encourage active contribution into the RM work.

## Slides & Recording

Participants (18)

Find a participant

JM

Jon Mechling (Me)

Walter Kozlowski (Host)

Sandra Jackson (Co-host)

SS

Scot Steele

A

Avinash

HM

Hosty McHostface (no-audio)

HJ

Hu Jie, ZTE

Ildiko Vancsa

JR

João Rodrigues

JH

John Hartley

LH

Lei Huang(CMCC)

LW

LFN Webinar

PT

Petar Torre

P

PMO Admin

RG

Riccardo Gasparetto Stori

Sridhar Rao

UK

Ulrich Kleber

Z

ZhuGuanyu

- Live Interactive Session



D&TF Feb 2023 A...sion v 1.0.pptx



audio1001637201.m4a

Recording:

## Agenda

- Reference Model status and plans – Walter Kozlowski (Telstra)
- Areas of potential collaboration with ODIM regarding Infrastructure Management – Jon Mechling (HPE)
- Possible alignment with ORAN WG6 – Tomas Fredberg (Ericsson)
- In Chapter 3 introduce AF\_XDP – Petar Torre (Intel)
- Any other ideas?

## Minutes

1. Jon presented the ODIM work status. Meeting agreed that there potential collaboration opportunities between ODIM and Anuket, to be discussed. It was noted that while RM will be included on the spec side, RI streams need to be involved.
2. Tomas presented the goals and the current status of ORAN WG6 (Cloudification, Orchestration group), and proposed a scope of potential alignment between RM specs and ORAN documentation. The meeting agreed that the value of the alignment needs to be defined first.
3. Petar presented Linux optimisation technology AF\_XDP and proposed changes in RM to reflect these as optional capabilities of the model. This proposal was agreed in the meeting. The on-going discussions with RA-2 has been also mentioned, and supported. Impact on OpenStack and RA-1 unknown at this stage.

## Action Items

- ☐ [Walter Kozlowski](#) to put ODIM collaboration to the Agenda of RM **22 Feb 2023**
- ☐ [Tomas Fredberg](#) to initiate detailed discussion on the value of ORAN/Anuket alignment, based on slides presented, **22 Feb 2023**
- ☐ [Petar Torre](#) to write PRs in GitHub based on the wiki text, for the review of the team **08 Mar 2023**